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COO VISIT SOUTHERN COASTAL MINE

In line with Visible Felt Leadership (VFL) efforts, Namdeb COO, Jurgen Jacob, visited

Southern Coastal Mine (SCM) on Christmas Eve, 24 December 2024. The COO was 

accompanied by Process Manager, Ngeno Mutilitha, the visit focused on overseeing 

business operations and reinforcing leadership presence.

During the visit, the senior leadership team engaged with employees and observed

various operational activities.

They discussed the importance of maintaining good operational performance, fostering a

positive working culture of teamwork, and ensuring safety at all times in the workplace.

The leadership team emphasized that these aspects are crucial for Namdeb’s success.
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